
PUBLIC NOTICE 
MARYLAND DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

FISHING AND BOATING SERVICES 
PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION ON PROPOSED SHELLFISH AQUACULTURE LEASE – 

GUY HANACEK & NATASHA HANACEK 
 

The Secretary of Maryland Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is giving notice of a public 
information session being held pursuant to Natural Resources Article §4-11A-09(g)(2) regarding the 
proposed shellfish aquaculture lease application #349 of Guy Hanacek and Natasha Hanacek in 
Sinepuxent Bay, Worcester County, Maryland. A description and map of the area is available at 
http://dnr.maryland.gov/fisheries/Documents/Hanacek-349-PublicNotice.pdf. The open-house style 
information session will be held on Thursday, August 23 from 4 pm to 6 pm at the Worcester County 
Library - Ocean Pines Branch, 11107 Cathell Road, Berlin, MD 21811. For questions about this notice 
please contact Alyssa Cranska at the DNR Aquaculture and Industry Enhancement Division at 
alyssa.cranska@maryland.gov or (410) 260- 2405. 

 
 

Mark J. Belton 
Secretary 

Maryland Department of Natural Resources 
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